
From: S R Burrell srburrellmrics@googlemail.com
Subject: Fwd: Plaistow Site Assessments

Date: 30 August 2017 at 12:15
To: Beverley Weddell clerk@plaistowandifold.org.uk
Cc: Christine Gibson-Pierce javapierce@me.com

Bev		Reference		your		e-mail		regarding		the	'minutes/	email'	of	the	mee9ng		with		CDC	Sept		last		year	and		forwarding		these	to		Nick		Taylor.	
I	think		if	we	have	all	the	other		minutes	of		mee9ngs		with		CDC		ref	the	DPD	on	the	NP		website		we	should	have		the	e-mail	Chris9ne
produced	following	that		mee9ng	last		Sept	.	And		for		clarity		you		should		also		include	this		e-mail		with		'	site		notes'		for	the	Plaistow		sites,	
which		follows	on		from	that		mee9ng		and	is		the	SA		we	requested	.		This		should	be	posted	on	the	website		and		Nick		Taylor	advised	he		can	
view	it	there.	

Is	that		a	fair		way		of		showing		we	have		nothing		to		hide?

Sara

--------	Forwarded	Message	--------

Subject:Plaistow	Site	Assessments
Date:Wed,	7	Sep	2016	14:46:29	+0000
From:Valerie	Dobson	<vdobson@chichester.gov.uk>

To:S	R	Burrell	(srburrellmrics@googlemail.com)	<srburrellmrics@googlemail.com>
CC:C.	Gibson-Pierce	<silverdeneuk@gmail.com>,	Colin	Smith	<colin@colinsmithplanning.co.uk>,

Plaistow	and	Ifold	Parish	Council	<clerk@plaistowandifold.org.uk>,	Mike	Allgrove
<mallgrove@chichester.gov.uk>,	Tracey	Flitcroft	<tflitcroft@chichester.gov.uk>,	Sue	Payne
<spayne@chichester.gov.uk>

Dear Sara,
 
Attached are the site assessments for the Plaistow / Ifold sites. It may also be of
assistance to look at Appendix 1 and 2 of the Site Allocation: Preferred Approach
Development Plan Document – Methodology and Assessment which outlines the
reasons CDC discounted sites as part of the DPD.
 
The officer notes are as we discussed as at the meeting.
 
Regards, Valerie
 
 
Land north of Todhurst
Shortlands Copse and Shortlands House 
 
Little Springfield Farm
Land north of Little Springfield Farm Ifold
 
Land south of Barnwood
Land north and south of Foxbridge Cottage 
 
	
Further site visit notes
	
	
	
	
	
	
Valerie Dobson
Neighbourhood Planning Officer

Email dated 7 Sep 2016 from Valerie Dobson

Note: personal email addresses have been redacted



Neighbourhood Planning Officer
Planning Policy
Chichester District Council
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________________________________________________________________________
LEGAL	DISCLAIMER

This	e-mail	and	any	files	transmitted	with	it	are	confidential	and	intended	solely	for	the	use	of	the	individual	or	entity	to	whom	they	are
addressed.	However,	any	views	or	opinions	presented	are	solely	those	of	the	author	and	do	not	necessarily	represent	those	of	Chichester
District	Council.

If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	or	the	person	responsible	for	delivering	the	e-mail	to	the	intended	recipient,	be	advised	that	you	have
received	this	e-mail	in	error	and	that	any	use,	dissemination,	forwarding,	printing	or	copying	of	this	e-mail	is	strictly	prohibited.

Communications	on	or	through	Chichester	District	Councils	computer	systems	may	be	monitored	or	recorded	to	secure	effective	system
operation	and	for	other	lawful	purposes.

If	you	have	received	this	e-mail	in	error	please	notify	the	Chichester	District	Council	administrator.

E-mail	or	phone	44	(0)	1243	785166
Mail-Admin@chichester.gov.uk
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